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07.12.23 
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers,  
 
Dame Rachel De Souza, the Children’s Commissioner for England has launched 
‘The Big Ambition’ survey for children and parents across the country. She is very 
keen to hear the views of all parents and children. 
  
Children and parents can complete the survey here: 
 www.childrenscommissioner.gov.uk/thebigambition 
  
It only takes 5-10 minutes and the closing date is Friday 19th January 2024. 

 
Please click on the link to complete or alternatively, scan the QR code in  
this flyer which has a link to the survey for you to complete. 
  
‘The Big Ambition’ provides a much-needed opportunity for the children of England to 
tell policy makers what is important to them ahead of the General Election. 
  
The Children’s Commissioner is very keen to make sure that the children and young 
people of Sheffield are represented in the results. 
  
Yours,  
 
 
 
Linda Joseph & Sally Holder 
Co-Headteachers 
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